
 

 

03 April 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are very excited to inform you of an event that we have planned for Year 4. This is a great 

opportunity for the children to get to know each other better, develop resilience and learn more 

about themselves.  

 

On Friday 9th May, from 5pm - 9pm, we will be running an activity evening for the children in school. 

The cost of the evening will be £3.50 to cover the cost of the items we will need to buy for it to take 

place.  

 

Here is a list of the activities that will be taking place: 

 

 The children will arrive back at school at 5pm and we will provide hot dogs, a snack and a 

drink. (Dietary requirement will be catered for - please indicate these on ParentPay)  

 The children will be split into small groups and take part in a range of activities with each 

adult. These will include, team building games, nature crafts, knot tying and whittling sticks. 

 Campfire with marshmallows, hot chocolate and campfire songs.  

 

On the evening, please send your child to school in warm shoes and clothing that are suitable for 

outdoor activities. They will need to bring a waterproof coat, hat and gloves as the weather may 

be wet and it will get much cooler once it gets dark.  

 

If you would like your child to attend, please pay via ParentPay by Friday 2nd May. If you would 

like to pay for another child to attend, please come and speak to a member of the office team and 

they will be able to arrange this for you. If we do not receive sufficient funds, the event will not be 

able to go ahead.  

 

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Year 4 Team 


